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The Automotive Lift Institute, Inc. (ALI) is an ANSI Accredited Standards Developer 
(ASD) and an ANSI Accredited Certification Organization (CO). ALI supports the intent 
and efforts put forth in attempting to strengthen clause 3.2 within the Essential 
Requirements. However, as a standards developer and industry watchdog advocating 
daily for the health and safety of those people working underneath or around automotive 
lifts in North America, it is important to bring to the forefront the points that we believe 
are being overlooked as the effort for global standardization moves forward. 

ANSI is a leader in accreditation and ongoing quality activities for a vast number of 
industries in North America. ANSI has appropriately attempted to address the health 
and safety issues associated with product and process safety standards. ALI is 
supportive of ANSI in these activities but believes that negative implications will develop 
as a result of weakening safety and health standards. Permitting the term "or the 
equivalenf' to be used when referencing third-party, nationally-accredited, independent 
conformity assessment, testing, and training services. We believe the same holds true 
for accreditation services. 

ALi's concern comes is related to both how, and by whom, a determination of 
"equivalent" will be made. What criteria will be used in determining "equivalence"? For 
example, the commercial or industrial equipment installed in the U.S. work place must 
comply with the electrical requirements mandated by the Code of Federal Regulations 
for such equipment to be listed by an OSHA Accredited - Nationally Recognized Testing 
Laboratory (NRTL). We frequently see claims that CE marked equipment for use in the 
workplace is "equivalent" to NRTL listed equipment. Unsuspecting purchasers can end 
up with equipment that does not meet the health and safety requirements. The term "or 
equivalenf' should state what specific criteria is used to determine equivalence when 
health and safety standards make such reference. Otherwise, ALI feels very strongly 
that the repercussions to several industries would result in the loss of life or serious 
injury. 
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